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Urgent Message for PASRR Users:  Temporary Method to View 
Recipient History 
Nevada Medicaid has implemented upgrades to the Pre-Admission Screening Resident Review (PASRR) portal.  
Effective September 26, 2022, the new link to access the PASRR is https://pasrrprod.medicaid.nv.gov/uspforms  

Due to this implementation, providers are advised to use the following temporary method to view a recipient’s 
PASRR and Level of Care (LOC) history data. 

1) Enter the required search criteria using the Applicant Look Up function to bring up the recipient’s profile. 
2) Click the Screening ID link in the Screening History window to access the Detail page.  
3) View the PASRR and/or LOC number, Start Date and Expiration Date, in the Applicant Information 

section. 

Note:  If the PASRR or the LOC fields are blank, a PASRR or LOC has not been submitted under this recipient’s 
profile. 
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